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Dear ______________


Thank you for coming to my meeting.  I hope you enjoyed hearing about my progress.   In order to make my meetings better, I would love to hear your thoughts about the experience.  

Comments: ________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Thank you!

______________________________(Student and Teacher’s Names)_____________
2010 ASPIRE Student Led IEP initiative is funded by the Georgia State Personnel Development Grant (SPDG), Georgia Department of Education through a grant from the Office of Special Education Programs, United States Department of Education and is a collaboration with the Georgia Council on Developmental Disabilities.
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